From: Karpowicz, Alyx@Waterboards <Alyx.Karpowicz@waterboards.ca.gov>

Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2023 9:53 AM PST

To: Curt Fujii <curt.fujii@wasteconnections.com>; Dobrowolski, Jeffrey <Jeffrey Dobrowolski@golder.com>; Christy Abreu
<Christy@uvds.com>; Bryce Howard <bryce@uvds.com>

CC: Ex, Peter <PETER.EX@countyofnapa.org>; Roberson, Keith@Waterboards <Keith.Roberson@waterboards.ca.gov>;
Teirey Tamagni~Tagliaferri <teireytamagni@att.net>; foodandwhine@aol.com <foodandwhine@aol.com>

Subject: PFAS Results

Attachment(s): "PFAS at Clover Flat Landfill and Downstream.docx","CFL PFAS Sampling locations.jpg"

[External Email - Use Caution]

Hi Everyone,

We have received the analytical data from the PFAS sampling event last month. | put all the data collected to date in the attached
table, including data Chris Malan sent me from 2021. | added some reference levels established for some of the compounds to
compare results to, and a figure of where | collected the samples. Golder collected parallel samples, so hopefully those will be
available to share with all of us soon.

There are detections in the creek of the same compounds detected at the Clover Flat landfill. More sampling may be required to fully
delineate the extent of these detections.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions about this data, and we can all talk soon to figure out the next steps after
seeing Golder’s data.

Thank you,

Alyx
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